
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

1st Saturday of the month                     9:00 am 
 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        6:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 
 

For November Mass schedule, please visit :- 
“http://café.daum.net/hsaem” 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time                                              13 November 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from the Pastor:- 
Dear parishioner of Sacred Heart Parish, 
We are seeing a lot of new faces in our community and this presents us with many new opportunities. It must 
always be our mission to proclaim the Gospel, but sometimes we must make use of simple means to show that we 
care. I would like to make an appeal for you to consider becoming a part of our hospitality ministry by serving 
coffee and goodies after the 10am Mass. I would also like to encourage anyone to consider ushering at our Masses 
as a friendly face can really put a visitor’s heart at ease as well as to provide comfort to those who require special 
care. If you would like to participate, contact Katherene in our Parish office at sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca or call 
250-479 1611. Happy Sunday and God bless   Fr David  

I invite you to pray with me for: 
Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Olga de Mendez, Bill Finlay, Marie Kalnciems, Edmee Kearney, Ben Perri and Lawrence Peterson. 

For the deceased.  
 

J Delima, Joe Manual, Mary Mason and Maria Rogando. 

November: Month of the Holy Souls 
 

Throughout the month of November, we will have the 
Book of Remembrance at the side of the church, by the 
Tabernacle. You are invited to write the names of your 
deceased loved ones in this book. They will be 
remembered at all our Masses during November. 
—————————————————————————- 

No Mass:- Tues, Nov 15 to Thurs, Nov 17 
 

There will be NO Mass Tues, Nov 15 - Thurs, Nov 17 
here in Sacred Heart Parish. 
You are invited to attend Mass at St Andrew’s Cathedral, 
8am / 12:10pm. 

Parish Night:  Pho Dinner on Christ The King 

Saturday, November 19 in the Parish Hall 
 

Join us for a hearty bowl of Vietnamese Pho soup, a 
spring roll and a drink. Admission is $10 a person. 
Dinner will be prepared by our local Vietnamese Catholic 
Community in support of Anawim House. All proceeds 
from this dinner will be donated to help Anawim House 
expand their live-in services to women after 25 years. 

SSVdP Seniors Christmas Luncheon 
 

SSVdP cordially invites all parishioners and their friends, 
55 years of age and older, to our Annual Seniors 
Christmas Luncheon in the Parish Hall on Wed, Nov 30 
from 11:00am to 2:00pm. Good food & great company, so 
we can all share in the blessings that this holy Christmas 
season provides in our faith community.  Please RSVP:  
Susan 778—433-0199 or Georgina 250 - 727 2615. 
—————————————————————————- 

Advent Carols & Readings by Candlelight 

“As Prophets Foretold” 
 

The Music Ministry of St. Andrew's Cathedral, is 
presenting their annual celebration of Advent carols, 
readings and prayers on Friday, Dec 2nd  at 7:30pm in the 
church.  
We invite you join the prophet Isaiah, John the Baptist 
and Mary, the Mother of Jesus in waiting for the Christ 
child Emmanuel, God with Us!  
Please join us in sharing the Advent season and bring a 
friend or two. A free will offering will be taken at the door 
for the 9-10 club providing meals to people in need. 
—————————————————————————- 

Sacred Heart Christian Charity 

We would like to extend our appreciation to the 
volunteers who worked tirelessly, giving so freely their 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 
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Monday 14 November Exercise with Beryl 
Led By The Spirit 

Parish Hall 
Pope John Hall 

1:00pm 
7:15pm 

Wednesday 16 November Anonymous Mothers 
K of C General meeting 

Pope John Hall 
Parish Hall 

7:00pm 
7:00pm 

Thursday 17 November Exercise with Beryl Parish Hall 9:45am 

Friday 18 November Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 

Saturday 19 November Fall Clean-Up 
CWL General meeting 
Parish Pho Dinner Night 

 
Pope John Hall 
Parish Hall 

9:00am-12noon 
11:00am 
6:00pm 



 

 

time and efforts, those who contributed and everyone 
who supported the bazaar, that resulted in the bazaar 
being a success. It certainly was a busy and enjoyable 
day of community spirit. 
The final figures are still being tabulated but the results 
indicate we raised a significant amount of money for the 
needy. We will have a final figure at month end which will 
be communicated to you.  Thank you all. 
—————————————————————————- 

Development and Peace 

Climate Action Conference 
 

“Spirituality and post-COP21 engagement in light of 
Laudato Si and the Pope’s call to action on the 
environment”. Keynote speaker Steven Guilbeault, co-
founder and Snr Dir of Equiterre, along with four 
panellists from the Victoria area will address the elements 
of the agreement that require monitoring, what follow up 
is needed and actions that can be taken at the local level 
to protect what Pope Francis, in his encyclical Laudato Si, 
refers to as our common home. 
Tue, Nov 29 7pm—10pm, Rm A104, Bob Wright Building, 
UVIC. By donation. Info: Christine 250-370-7471 
—————————————————————————- 

Anawim House  25th Anniversary Gala Dinner 
 

Friday, November 18th. Tickets: $100 a person. 
Please contact Mark Lemay at 250-386 4950 

Franciscans & Friends Youth Group 
 

Invites all High School Youth for a talk with Bp Gary  
"Where Does Mercy Lead Us?" followed by a question & 
answer period. Fri, Nov 18 from 7pm to 9pm downstairs 
in the Cathedral's Segher's Hall. Refreshments & Games 
will be provided. Info?  fransicansandfriends@gmail.com 

CWL 
 

Annual membership drive at all 3 Masses until Nov 27th. 
The cost is $30.00 per year. 
 

CWL General Meeting:-Sat, Nov 19 in Pope John Hall at 
11:30am. Refreshments will be provided.  
 

Speaker, Angela Spencer will be giving a power point 
presentation and talk of her pilgrimage of the Camino 
where she walked 800 kilometers. All are welcome. 

Sunday Missals:  $4 each 
 

We have a limited supply available before / after Mass. 
We begin Advent with the new missals from Sat, Nov 26. 
—————————————————————————- 
Fall Clean-up—Sat, Nov 19 
 

If you are able to help rake up the leaves around the 
church grounds on Sat, Nov 19, please bring along your 
leaf blower, rake and gloves, we will begin at 9:00am. 

Burgers & refreshments will be served after. Thank you. 
—————————————————————————- 

2017 Donations 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

Thank you all for your generous donations in 2016. 
 

As we begin to prepare for the new year, we invite you to 
please give some thought to how you plan to make your 
donations as there are several options available in 2017. 
 

Many are using donation envelopes, where a cheque or 
cash are dropped into the collection basket at Mass. 
We invite you to consider using our pre-authorized 
donation plan (PAD). This option is very flexible and 
easy , it saves you time and the parish some cost.  
Letter from Bob Payne, our Finance Chair and forms are 
available at the back of the church.  
 

If you are a provincial government employee, you are 
able to establish payroll deductions through the Provincial 
Employees Community Service Fund. 
When you make a donation to the parish, you reduce 
your taxable income and can possibly create a refund for 
yourself. You will need our parish’s charity number which 
is 129950804RR0014. 
 

If you are not registered, please complete a registration 
form at the back of the church, as we will then have your 
information and be able to send you a tax receipt for your 
donations by tax time. 
 

If you have not received the parish regular donation 
envelopes in the past and would like one for 2017, please 
call the parish office. 
If you have any questions on the available options or 
would like to make a change to donate, please contact 
the parish office by Friday, Nov 25th 2016. Thank you. 
—————————————————————————- 
Journey of Hearts and Hands Appeal 

Rock the Mission! 

Thank you to all who were able to support the 2016 
Appeal. There is still time to participate and all 
contributions will be very much appreciated. Additional 
pledge brochures are available at the back of the church 
or from the parish office. You are reminded that donations 
received by December 31st will generate income tax 
receipts for 2016. 

Update: As of November 9th, 2016 
Parish Goal: 140 participating families 
Number of gifts received: 132 

Thank you 

DONATIONS 

5th & 6th November 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,710.00 

PAD    $   795.40 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,855.40 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 

Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Angela Spencer  727-6375 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


